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Research Analysis 

 

HB3115, as introduced, amends the eligibility standards for a tax credit program for vehicle or 

automotive parts manufacturers by expanding the program to any eligible company operating in 

the state that is also undergoing business expansion or hiring new engineering positions. 

Currently, a qualified manufacturer must have been first placed in operation after November 1, 

2019 to receive the tax credits. 
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Fiscal Analysis 

 

From the Tax Commission: 
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2020 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

